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Spring Recreation site closed through March 15 
VALE, Oregon – Spring Recreation Site located on Brownlee Reservoir near 
Huntington will be closed from March 5 through 15th for boat ramp improvements. The 
Bureau of Land Management will be widening the newer boat ramp and improving 
connectivity between the two ramps at the site. 

For additional information on Spring Recreation site, please contact Polly Gribskov at 
(541) 742-6751. 
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